sKills, they dont always meet the needs
of all individuals. Some children have
difficulty with voice recognition in elec-
tronic resources. Print programs fail to
provide instruction in pronunciation.

versational sKills.

« Homeschool co-ops: If you are lucky
enough to have a parent in your group
who speaks a second language, per-
haps he or she would be willing to give

have the opportunity to make them
feel at home in your neighborhood;
win-win!

o Private tutors: Put the word out to
friends, family, and members of your
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community that you are looking for a
language tutor. You might find a high
school student, fluent in multiple lan-
guages, looking to pick up volunteer
hours. Perhaps a local high school
language teacher is willing to tutor on
the side, or a retired neighbor would
be willing to share his knowledge. Of
course, you will want to vet your tutors
and arrange meetings in secure, public
spaces to ensure your child’s safety.
Public libraries: Many libraries offer
free use of language-learning software
to patrons. Often, they will start clubs
based on community interests. Talk
to your library staff about starting a
conversational language club at your
branch. You never know who might be
interested in joining.

Cultural communities: Large cit-
ies often have ethnic neighborhoods
where shoppers and store owners tend
to speak their native language with
each other. Frequenting these areas
can be a fantastic way to meet people,
start conversations, and learn about a
particular culture.

Local school districts: Some school
districts offer free second language
classes evenings or weekends. Begin
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by contacting your local school board
representative.

Exchange programs: Many communi-
ties offer opportunities for students to
visit other states, provinces, or coun-
tries to learn a second language. While
ages, distances, and lengths of stay vary

There are many
community-based
resources to help
students progress

further in their
language studies.

among exchange companies, these
programs are usually full immersion,
and communication in the new lan-
guage is strongly encouraged.

Foreign language students: Hosting
an international student may not be
the best way to practice language skills
because students are visiting to learn
your language. It is, however, a great

deal of fun and can be a great way to
learn about a particular culture.

o Online communities: Dont forget
about the Internet and even social me-
dia! If you live in a rural area with limi-
ted access to foreign language speakers,
or the language you are learning is less
common, don’t despair. An Internet
search for online language instructors
or a quick social media post may turn
up a tutor or Facebook group where
members are willing to communicate
through Skype or Facetime.

No matter which method you choose
to help your child learn a foreign lan-
guage, community resources like these
will ensure he or she develops the skills
and confidence needed to communicate
effectively. i

Shari is a freelance writer from Wasaga
Beach, Canada. She homeschools two
wonderful children, supports her hus-
band in business, and blogs at Becoming
TheProverbsWoman.com. You can follow
Shari and her family on a cross-Canada
trip, in 2016, at RVingTogether.com.



